
Local Plan Consultation 

Comments from RushbrookewithRougham Parish Council 

RushbrookwithRougham Parish Council has concerns that West Suffolk Council and Mid 

Suffolk District Council have not produced a complete traffic assessment on the cumulative 

impact of new developments across two boundaries, particularly relating to the recent growth 

in Thurston. 

A strategic traffic assessment should be included as part of the Local Plan. We believe this is 

a fundamental error. 

We further believe the Plan has not taken into account the very rapid expansion of housing 

development in Thurston and consequently the impact on infrastructure has not been 

appropriately assessed. 

Rougham Air Field 

Regarding ‘North of Mount Road (WSO44) this additional land is leading to ribbon 

development along Mount Road giving concerns to future sprawl and coalescent to 

Thurston. 

The Parish Council is disappointed that the historical importance of a WW11 airfield at 

Rpugham has not been recognized. 


